
 

 1(1) 

 

Finansinspektionen 
P.O. Box 7821 

SE-103 97 Stockholm 

[Brunnsgatan 3] 

Tel +46 8 787 80 00 

Fax +46 8 24 13 35 

finansinspektionen@fi.se 

www.fi.se 

2008-04-02 

 

 

Warning against Cunningham Hyatt Mergers &  

Acquisitions, LLP 
 

Cunningham Hyatt Mergers & Acquisitions, LLP is not authorised by  

Finansinspektionen (the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority).  

Therefore Cunningham Hyatt Mergers & Acquisitions, LLP is not  

entitled to provide financial services.  

 

Cunningham has a website (www.cunninghamhyatt.com) using following 

address: First National Plaza, 70 West Madison St., Three First National 

Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 60602-4270. 

 

Finansinspektionen has received information that Cunningham Hyatt 

Mergers & Acquisitions, LLP has approached investors in Sweden by  

telephone and offered the investors to buy shares in an American OTC 

company. 

 

Read more at Microcap Stock: A Guide for Investors at 

http://www.sec.gov/investor/pubs/microcapstock.htm 

 

For further information please see www.fi.se/warning. 

http://www.fi.se/warning

